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January 27,2010

Apex Group, Inc.
6465 River Road
Bozeman, MT 59718

Re: Letter of Appreciation

- ~. :;:.-- ..,'

I want to thank you for another successful season of parking lot maintenance and
concrete work on our portfolio of properties we manage. Specifically I am pleased with
the "Pedestrian Plaza" remodel at the Bozeman Shopping Center. Finishing on time
and within budget during the winter months, several cold spells and the Christmas
season Challenges made our office look good to the center ownership and tenants and
pleased the city planning and building departments who were also under a deadline per
the permits and project development agreement.

The quality of work was alii could hope for; we are seeing little or no cracking, settling
or spaulding of those wide sidewalks and the tenants are grateful for a curb-face instead
of parking blocks for the customers of the center to park against.

Please let your concrete foreman know that I have referred several projects to your
office due to his efforts of communication, scheduling and making time for me when I
had questions or concerns.

Congratulations on a season well done and we will be in touch for your bids for next
years maintenance needs.

Warm Regards,

~r, President
CBM, Inc.
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